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Currently, the Main Board of The Indonesia Stock Exchange (IDX) is an eligible market segment in the 

FTSE Russell indices.   
 

Following the introduction of a new listing board called the New Economy Board by IDX, FTSE Russell has 
reviewed its eligibility and confirms it will be an eligible market segment under IDX within the FTSE 
Global Equity Index Series (FTSE GEIS) and its associated indices.  
 
Consequently, stocks that are listed on the New Economy Board will be eligible for the periodic index 

reviews from the March 2023 index review onwards subject to meeting relevant eligibility screenings, as 
well as the intra-quarter Fast Entry assessment immediately following this announcement.    
 
The updated list of eligible market segments can be found in the Appendix A: Eligible Exchanges and 
Market Segments of the FTSE Global Equity Index Series Ground Rules.  
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